
Trumbull Board of Education 

Trumbull Public Schools 

Board Retreat 

Tuesday, August 17, 2021, 4:00 p.m. 

Cooperative Educational Services 

40 Lindeman Drive, Trumbull 

 

Minutes 
The Trumbull Board of Education met at Cooperative Educational Services at 40 Lindeman 

Drive, Trumbull, Connecticut for a Board Retreat. 

 

Members present:      Members absent: 
L. Timpanelli, Board Chairman    Tim Gallo, Vice Chairman 
J. Norcel, Board Secretary 
S. Kerr 
M. Petitti 
A. Squiccimarro 
M. Ward 
 

The meeting began at 4:00 p.m.  The Board of Education reviewed and discussed the 2021-2022 

District Goals.  Mr. Nicholas Caruso from Connecticut Association of Boards of Education 

(CABE) was also present and reviewed and discussed BOE protocols. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:45 p.m. 

 

 


